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Hello, 
 
We also wanted to join the many people that are showing support for the Locavore Bellahouston 
CAT that has been made this year. 
 
As you may be aware Locavore now has a long track record of successfully scaling up very impactful 
local projects from the community level and then expanding their impact across Glasgow and across 
Scotland. 
 
Every shop that they have opened has made use of unused property in some of Glasgow’s lowest 
income neighbourhoods and has brought new life and business into these neighbourhoods. 
 
They have been able to take many very challenging and complicated ideas and successfully turn it 
into the highly successful social enterprise that it is today. 
 
They continue to increase their positive impact across local communities and it is clear that them 
receiving the Bellahouston CAT would be good for these communities, the rest of Glasgow, and 
beyond! 
 
We look forward to hearing any news that there is from the application and wish them all the best! 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 

 
 




